
Family Safety Evaluation Offer 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Recipient: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-

being of families in our community, we are pleased to offer you a Family Safety Evaluation. 

This evaluation aims to assess potential safety risks within your home and provide 

recommendations to enhance your family's safety. Our trained professionals will conduct a 

thorough assessment and work collaboratively with you to create a safer environment. 

Key elements of the Family Safety Evaluation include: 

• Home safety assessment 

• Child safety measures 

• Emergency preparedness planning 

• Resources and referrals to support services 

If you are interested in scheduling a Family Safety Evaluation, please contact us at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email Address]. We offer flexible scheduling options to accommodate your 

needs. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to assisting you in 

making your home a safer place for your family. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


